
SENIOR ART & FLORAL EXHIBITION 
April 19-20 from 6-9 p.m. & April 21 from 1:30-3:30 

 

Senior Art and Floral Students, 

 

• The Senior Art & Floral Exhibition and our NAHS Art Chair Silent Auction will be Friday, April 

19 from 6-9 p.m., Saturday, April 20th from 6-9 p.m., & April 21st from 1:30-3:30 p.m. down the 

main (senior) hallway.  
 

• Any senior may enter up to 5 artworks. All artworks will be juried by the MHS Art 

Department. Three-dimensional art students see Mrs. Ridgway in room 414 to set up 

showcases. Two-dimensional art students see your art teacher. Please label the back of 

each work with your first and last name. Flat pieces must be matted or mounted ready to 

present with a student artwork label on the front bottom right corner. See your art teacher 

for help matting/mounting pieces, but do not wait until the last minute or your piece(s) 

will not go in the show. All pieces should be matted/mounted, labeled, and hung by the 

senior artists no later than 2:00 pm, Thursday, April 18, 2024. See an art teacher for more 

information. 
 

• Seniors entering floral pieces see Mrs. Seiser in room 440 as soon as possible. 
 

• Seniors must be available to set up the show and hang pieces immediately after school on 

Friday, April 19, 2024. You will need to report to Mrs. Lehman’s room 412 by 2:20 p.m. 

to help set up. We need seniors to take down the show on Sunday, April 21, 2024 (time 

TBA). If senior art students do not help set up the show, the show may not go up or your 

pieces may be excluded.  
 

• Middletown High School, the Art and Agriculture Department are not responsible for 

lost, stolen, or damaged artwork. 

 

 

 


